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We presented seven concerts in this calendar year: 

Feb. 18/17 West Coast Symphony Orchestra 

Mar. 11/17 The Irish Wakers 

May 13/17 West Coast Symphony Orchestra 

May 27/17 The Lady Larks 

Oct. 13/17 West Coast Symphony Orchestra 

Nov. 18/17 Harp Angel 

Dec. 3/17 20th Carols and Bells 

 

Concerts are held in the spacious sanctuary of Queens Avenue United Church in a 
‘down time’ of the church’s activities; it provides an opportunity for new artists to 
try their skills  and it gives locals an opportunity for concerts locally without 
having to drive to Vancouver.   

 


